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From: Pearson, Julie
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To: Carson, Katie
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From: Sherry Flayes
Sent: June 13, 2019 12:10 PM
To: clerk(5)hamilton.ca
Subject: Letter submitted into June 18th Planning committee meeting agenda

To City Clerk and Building Committee Council,

Please include my letter into the June 18th Planning Committee meeting agenda regarding the renaming of part of
Drakes Drive, Stoney Creek.

As a community, we feel it is important that the community residents have a strong and perhaps final say on the change
of a street name that brings us into our lakefront community. As the name of the community association has been
previously voted on - and chosen to honour the combination of names from our historical subdivisions (Community
Beach Gardens and Lakewood Landing) - hence culminating in the name Lakewood Beach, it seems only and absolutely
fitting for the new street name to become Lakewood Beach Road. Please consider this as the official name to properly,
correctly and respectfully rename this street in OUR community.

Respectfully submitted,
Sherry Hayes,
Shoreliner Resident
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